
Covid-19 safety guidelines BAK, basis voor actuele kunst, 

Utrecht 

(from 17 February 2022) 
 

In order to make your visit at BAK as safe and pleasant as possible, BAK has 

drafted the following Covid-19 safety guidelines according to the measures 

announced by the Dutch government 

 

To keep in mind before you visit BAK: 

• If you show any Covid-19 related symptoms, such as a cold, runny nose, 

sneezing, sore throat, a light cough, or high temperature (from 38 C°), 

please make sure to stay at home. If you pre-booked a ticket for a program 

at BAK, please let us know you are not coming so we can free up your 

seat(s). 

• During regular opening hours, it is not necessary to pre-book tickets for an 

echibition visit. You can buy a ticket at the door. 

• It is required to show a “Coronatoegangsbewijs” (Corona entry pass) when 

you visit a program or exhibition at BAK. This is an official proof of 

vaccination, recovery, or a negative test result. You can present this proof 

via a QR-code in the CoronaCheck app, or via a printed version from 

CoronaCheck.nl/print. Please also bring along a valid ID. Your negative test 

result is valid for 24 hours. More information about the 

“Coronatoegangsbewijs” can be found here on the website of the Dutch 

Government. 

• Payment at BAK is pin-only. 

 

During your visit: 

• Please disinfect your hands with the disinfectant provided near the entrance. 

• If you grab a copy of any printed material, please keep it with you. 

• Cough and sneeze in the inside of your elbow. Use paper towels and dispose 

of them after use. 

• There are two guest toilets at BAK. Please wash your hands with soap after 

visiting the bathroom. 

• Please follow the directions of the BAK staff at all times. 

 

When you visit BAK, you agree to respect these guidelines, and we hope 

you join our effort in creating a safe environment for yourself and all those 

present! 

 

 

https://coronacheck.nl/nl/print/
https://www.government.nl/topics/coronavirus-covid-19


 

 


